
TOWN OF CLIFTON 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO INCREASE WASTEWATER RATES, FEES, AND SERVICE 

CHARGES 

 PURSUANT TO A.R.S. § 9-511.01 

The Council of the Town of Clifton, Greenlee County, Arizona, at a public meeting on May 11, 

2023, adopted a motion to direct staff to publish a Notice of Intent that the Town of Clifton 

intends to increase wastewater rates and billing structure pertaining to RV Parks. 

The Clifton Town Council will consider adopting by resolution the increase to the Schedule 

of Miscellaneous Fees after the Public Hearing to be held August 10, 2023 in the Council 

Chambers, 510 North Coronado Boulevard, Clifton, Arizona, as part of the Council 

Meeting scheduled to begin at 2:00 pm. 

THE RATES, FEES AND CHARGES WILL BECOME EFFECTIVE ON September 15, 

2023.   

A copy of the written report supporting these increases may be reviewed at the office of the 

Town Clerk of the Town of Clifton, 510 North Coronado Boulevard, Clifton, Arizona 85533 

during normal office hours, Monday through Thursday, 7:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m.  The written report 

is also available on the Clifton website at https://www.cliftonaz.com/.  Persons wishing to 

comment on the proposed changes may do so, in writing, prior to the public hearing to be held on 

the date listed above or may testify in person at the hearing.  After the public hearing on August 

10, 2023, the Town Council may adopt any of the above alternative 

Dated this 15th day of May 2023. 

Town of Clifton 

Esperanza Castaneda 

Town Clerk 

 

Published in the _________ on the following date: 

https://www.cliftonaz.com/

